
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Fri 9th Feb End of half term Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day – Animal Themed 

Mon 19th Feb Start of 2nd half of spring term Tues 19th Mar Parent’s Evening 

  Thurs 21st Mar Parent’s Evening 

  Fri 22nd Mar End of spring term 

    

    

    
    

   UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Sun 31st Mar Easter Trail & Church Event Sat 18th May Bingo Night 

Sun 21st Apr The Myddle Muddle  Sat 29th June Myddle Fest 

    

    

 

       THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

Highlights of the week 
 

Snow Leopards 
This week, Nursery children have been learning through the 
story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and enjoyed making their own 
basket of food and snacks for Grandma.  

Panda Class 
Panda class have been learning all about Chinese New Year. 
They have used noodles to create letters and numbers, 
enjoyed the special dinner at school and made their own 
Dragon masks to help celebrate the year of the dragon. 

Tiger Class 
After enjoying a fabulous Victoria sponge in class last week, 
Tiger class have been tasting other foods from around the 
world linked to their Geography homework project. This week, 
they have tried Anzac biscuits from Oceania, cookies from 
North America and Alfajores from Argentina in South America. 
Apparently, they were all delicious! 

Rhino Class 
Even though it poured down with rain all day on Tuesday, it 
didn’t dampen Rhino class’ spirits, as they had a fabulous day 
exploring Chester Zoo and learning about so many different 
animals. Thank you to Miss Beauchamp and Rhino staff for 
organising the visit.  

Jaguar Class 
This week, Jaguar class have concluded their Geography 
learning on rivers. As a conclusion to their work, and to help 
demonstrate the new knowledge they have acquired, each 
pupil created their own acrostic poem from the word RIVERS. 
 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Hattie 

Panda Class Reception: Willis 

Tiger Class Year 1: Hugo Year 2: Sofia 

Rhino Class Year 3: Bradley Year 4: Ivy 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Dylan Year 6: Isaac 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 

 
 

Thank You 
Last Saturday, Mr Savage orgnaised a working group to help 
maintain some of the school grounds. We had a great turn out and 
I’m sure you’ll agree just how much tidier the school’s grounds now 
look. Thank you so much to Mr Savage, Mr Monk and the Flynn, 
Hazel and Pashley families. All your help is very much appreciated. 
 

Help Needed! 
As you may be aware, entries for this year’s Myddle Muddle are now 
open. The PTA are busy working behind the scenes to get everything 
ready for this annual event, which is the biggest fundraiser of the 
year. Last year the PTA raised a staggering £2,808.70 and they are 
hoping to top that this year. As you can see from the posters 
attached to this week’s newsletter, the PTA depend heavily on 
volunteers, so if you are available to help on Sunday 21st April, 
between 10am and 1 pm, please get in touch. 
 

 

Happy Half Term 
Although it has only been a five week half term, we know that 
everyone is ready for a well earned break. From all of us at Myddle, 
we wish you an enjoyable and restful week. 

Friday 9th February 

Weekly Newsletter – No. 13 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENTRIES NOW OPEN 

This is the key fundraiser of the year and we would like as many people as possible to enter! 

myddlemuddle.co.uk 

https://myddlemuddle.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


